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ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING ON 29 APRIL 2022  

ADDITIONAL SHAREHOLDERS’ QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS 
 
The Board of Directors of Uni-Asia Group Limited (the “Company”, and together with its 
subsidiaries, the “Group”) wishes to inform that the Company had addressed substantial and 
relevant questions raised by shareholders in advance (received before 16 April 2022) of the 
the Annual General Meeting (“AGM”) to be held by electronic means on 29 April 2022 at 2.00 
p.m., via SGXNet on 22 April 2022 (the “Announcement”). 
 
Further questions were subsequently received from shareholders (“Additional Questions”) 
between 17 April 2022 and the submission deadline of 2.00 p.m. on 26 April 2022. 
 
As the Additional Questions pertain to matters of dividends and are overlapping and/or similar 
to the questions that have already been addressed in the Announcement, kindly refer to the 
Announcement for the relevant responses. 
 
 
For and on behalf of  
Uni-Asia Group Limited 
28 April 2022 
 
 


